
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
19 April 2013   
          
  
Newsletter No 27 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Welcome back to everyone.  As usual all the children have come back to school looking really smart 
and ready to learn. 
  
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 22 April 2013.  All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee 
afterwards. 
 

Karen Bhatti  Nursery 
For making progress in 

listening during whole class 
activities 

 Amber Devi   RW 
For making a fantastic start to the 

summer term 

     Abraham Mondeh  RB 
For starting the term with a 

fantastic attitude 

Tijani Walsh  1C 
For fantastic behaviour and 
attitude during our class trip 

Tadeuz Kuprynowicz  1/2L 
For excellent work on pushes and 

pulls at ‘The Thinktank’ 

   Whole Class  2S 
For excellent behaviour during 

their class trip to ‘The Thinktank’ 

 Ella Chiu-McCrea   3L 
For making progress with her 

reading 

  Ocean Bernard-Sewell  3/4B 
For having a good understanding 

of ordering decimal numbers 

Alfredo Robinson  4J 
For starting the summer term with 

a positive attitude and working 
extremely hard 

Simran Randhawa  5W 
For putting 100% effort into all 

of her work 

    Richard Campbell  5/6B 
For working hard in preparation 

for the SAT’s 

  Halimah Habed 6S 
For always working hard to 
improve her Literacy work 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 1C 

Spick and Span 1/2L 
Movement Bird RW & 3L 

Attendance 2S 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to  5W  Runners up - 4J 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 22 April 2013. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May Day Bank Holiday 
There will be no school on Monday 6 May 2013 as this is a bank holiday.  School will be open as 
normal on Tuesday 7 May 2013. 
 
Health & Safety 
For health reasons, could I please ask parents/carers to be vigilant when checking their children’s’ 
hair. Unfortunately from time to time there is a recurrence of head lice in schools. 
 
School Dinners 
As from Monday 1 April 2013 Birmingham City Council will increase the price of school dinners to 
£2.00 per day, £10.00 per week.  Milk will remain at 14p per day, 70p per week. The correct money 
should be given to the class teacher on a Monday morning, in an envelope clearly labelled with your 
child’s name and class on. 
 
Term Dates 

Half Term Holiday 

 
Children break up on 
Friday 24 May 2013 

 
Have a lovely weekend.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 

KS1 KS2 
Joshua Smith 

For often giving up his turn so 
another child can have a go 

David Lemvoka 
For offering to play with a child 

and encouraged him to play 
sensibly 


